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Title: Manager, Environmental Review Section

Comments: Comment received by mail November 6th, 2017.

Dear Ms. Grantham:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed the subject document pursuant to the National
Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), Council on Environmental Quality (CEQ) regulations (40 CFR Parts 1500-
1508), and our NEPA review authority under Section 309 of the Clean Air Act.

The DEIS evaluates the potential impacts of implementing the Craggy Vegetation Management Project,
developed to improve fire resiliency on Klamath National Forest lands by reducing fuels and stand density in
strategic areas and within the wildland urban interface (WUI). Based on our review, we have rated the action
alternatives as Lack of Objections (LO) (see enclosed "Summary of EPA Rating Definitions"). According to the
DEIS, air quality impacts from prescribed fire will be minimized via compliance with Bum Day, Marginal Bum Day,
and No Bum Day designations, and coordination with and permitting from the Siskiyou County Air Pollution
Control District.

Additionally, discharges to impaired streams listed under section 303(d) of the Clean Water Act will be addressed
via the Waiver of Waste Discharge Requirements for Nonpoint Source Discharges Related to Certain Federal
Land Management Activities on National Forest System Lands in the North Coast Region, in coordination with
the North Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board.

We commend the Forest Service for a well-prepared and organized document. We highlight the useful
"comparison of alternatives" tables at the end of each resource section, as well as the climate change section,
which included not only global trends, but local effects regarding the project area.

EPA appreciates the opportunity to review this DEIS. When the Final EIS is released for public review, please
send one electronic copy to the address above (mail code: ENF-4-2). If you have any

guestions, please contact me at (415) 972-3521, or contact Karen Vitulano, the lead reviewer for this project, at
415-947-4178 or vitu lano.karen@e pa.gov.
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